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Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to the Marshall ESL program. In this semester, the curriculum is more or 
less the same as what we have done in last year, but kids will go further in depth with their 
better maturity in comprehension also with their English level. A wider view to the thematic 
topic is also the new goal throughout the following year’s curriculum. Let’s have a bright 
expectation on it! 
 
January is going to be another busy week! The students will spend the first half of the 
month reviewing and going through assessments for each topic. They will be given a test 
on phonics, grammar, and reading comprehension and will be graded according to their 
performance. This is a great opportunity for the students and parents to see their learning 
progress and how much they have learned. 
 
After the tests, the students will focus on polishing their presentation skills, so they can be 
ready for the speech contest at the end of the month. The students will use a slideshow 
they have created in the presentation class, and they will give a three-minute presentation 
on-stage. The presentation will be judged based on how well they perform, and the top 3 
students will be selected and be awarded with a certificate. This is surely going to be an 
exciting event! 
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親愛的家長 

 
歡迎回來瑪歇爾 ESL日程，這學期課程表大致上跟去年相同，但孩子們將利用在閱讀理解



上更好的成熟度去深入探討，針對議題題材有更開闊的見解也是涵蓋接下來一年課程表的新

目標，讓我們用更正向的期待看待孩子們的學習吧! 

 
一月份將會是另一個忙碌的週次! 學生們將花前半個月去複習及針對每個主題做個期末測

驗，他們將會被給予自然發音、文法、閱讀理解相關之測驗，也會根據他們的表現給予分數

評定，這是個對學生及家長們去了解孩子們學習的進步及他們學習了多少的絕佳機會。 

 
考完試後，學生們將著重在強化他們簡報的技巧，讓他們得以於月底準備好迎接演講比賽，

這些學生們會於簡報課程中使用他們製作的簡報檔案，並給予長達三分鐘的臺上簡報分享。

簡報分享將依據他們能表現得多好而給予成績評定，前三名的學生也將會被遴選出並頒發獎

狀以資鼓勵，這將會是場令人興奮的活動! 

 


